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Good morning, 
 
As per my previous letter to you (2 April 2021) with term 4 updates, including key dates, please note the 
following: 
 

 Monday 31 May               Victoria Day holiday  
 Tuesday 1 June 2021        Additional Inservice day for all secondary schools – school closed to young people 
 Wed 2 June 2021              Additional Inservice day for all secondary schools – school closed to young people 
 Monday 7 June 2021        Change of timetable for all year groups 

 

We also have a ‘digital schoolbag’ section on our website that holds all general communications to parents 
- http://baldragon.ea.dundeecity.sch.uk/school-information/documents - and our twitter page is updated 
daily with news for parents, including copies of all general letters to parents. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mr H McAninch 
 
          
 
 
 


